
Please read, fill out, and return this form. 

The Rays of Mercy is a Quarterly Newsletter of the Women of Jesus’ Merciful Passion. We hope 
you enjoy reading about the apostolic work and progress being made in establishing this new 
religious community of women. 

Please let us know if you would like to continue receiving this newsletter in the future: 

□YES, please continue to send me the Quarterly Newsletter 

 □ Please mail it to me   □ Please email it to me (provide email below) 

□NO, please remove me from your mailing list. 

 

The Women of Jesus’ Merciful Passion relies on the prayerful and financial support of a number 
of benefactors. We invite you to prayerfully consider if there is any way you can help us, and 
how we can pray for you! 

NAME: ________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE: _________________________________ EMAIL: _____________________________ 

PRAYER REQUESTS: ______________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I WILL PRAYERFULLY SUPPORT THE WOMEN OF JESUS’ MERCIFUL PASSION BY OFFERING: 

□Rosary  □Holy Hour  □Mass Intention □Other: _________________ 

FOR THEIR INTENTIONS, AND FOR AN INCREASE IN VOCATIONS TO RELIGIOUS LIFE. 

 

I WILL FINANCIALLY SUPPORT THE WOMEN OF JESUS’ MERCIFUL PASSION WITH: 

□A one-time donation of $____________  □A monthly donation of $_____________ 

Checks should be made out to: The Servants of Jesus of The Divine Mercy                                          
The Servants of Jesus of The Divine Mercy is a 501 (c)(3) tax exempt non-profit organization. Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. 

 

Thank you again for your prayers and financial support! May God bless you and your family! 


